Important information for email
subscribers

Unfortunately, the third-party platform that the British Library uses for
email notifications for our blogs is making changes to its infrastructure.
This means that, from August 2021, we anticipate that email notifications
will no longer be sent to subscribers (although the provider has been unable

to specify when exactly these..
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